
 Darter Tacklebox Week 2 September 3, 2023 

Good evening, DARLINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL! WE are LIVE Here at the BUBBLE.  This is Alberta 

Porter, Proud Principal of Darlington Elementary School with our equally proud Assistant Principal, Danielle 

O’Neill, and the 4th grade class.  

Darter Scholars-All students have done an amazing job transitioning to the new school year.  We want to Congratulate our 

leaders in 5th grade who have embraced their jobs throughout the school. We also celebrate our fourth graders who have 

taken on new jobs.  

Growing Together as Readers- This year, we will continue to keep track of our reading stamina both in and 

out of school. Be on the lookout for the September Stamina Tracker to keep track of minutes at home. Please 

turn in at the end of each month to Mrs. Guzman.  

 

School communication Note Pads-don’t forget that each family was provided with a note pad for communicating with 

the school. These help when writing absence notes and asking questions.  See below, additional information about 

attendance. Now here is Nurse Susan. 

Student Council-it is that time again to elect peer leaders who will, with sponsors, determine spirit days and service 

projects and lead other school activities.  All students should consider running for Student Council of their grade level.  

Your grade level peers will vote for 2 peers to represent the class. Campaigning will begin in the next week with campaign 

posters due on September 19th. Campaign speeches and voting will take place on September 20th.  

Our Secretary, Ms. Vaughan reminds you to check out the HCPS Forms and Calendars: If you have not 

already done so, parents, to visit the HCPS Back to School Information page on hcps.org to complete the 

required forms for this school year online HCPS Online Forms. Don’t forget to access the HCPS 23-24 Calendar 

and Parent Handbook available on the HCPS.org website for your reference. 

PTA Officer interest Elections and Membership forms are found below and attached in the email. Elections 

will take place on Thursday, September 7th at 7:00 p.m. 

 

They ARE BACK Corny Jokes of the Week  

1. What time would it be if Godzilla came to school? 

Time to run! 

2. Why did the M&M go to school? 

Because it really wanted to be a smartie. 

Finally, in honor of Labor Day: Knock, knock… Who’s there?… Canoe… Canoe, who?… Canoe you tell 

me the history of Labor Day?  

Have a great 3-day weekend and we will see you on Tuesday! 

 

 

 

 

https://registration.hcps.org/
https://www.hcps.org/webfiles/WebFilesHandler.ashx?id=4711
https://www.hcps.org/webfiles/WebFilesHandler.ashx?id=4711


 



 

 

 


